
CAMPO Prior Year Project Move Forward Request 

June 2023 TCC and Executive Board Cycle 
 

 
Requested Action: Approve outstanding LAPP project request to move forward after the FFY2021 

authorization deadline. 

 
EB-6046 W Chatham Street Sidewalk  
LAPP Year: FFY 2021 Phase Requesting: Construction Federal Funding: $953,000 

Towards the end of FFY2020, the CAMPO Executive Board extended a preexisting deadline that 

required all Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) projects to receive their funding authorization 

by September 30, 2021. Projects unable to reach the specified deadline are required to request explicit 

permission from the CAMPO Executive Board for the federal funding to remain on the project. Project 

sponsors are eligible to make this request only when projects have completed all the required 

deliverables to request funding authorization for the next phase. EB-6046: W Chatham Street Sidewalk 

is requesting construction funding authorization. 

 

 
 

 
 


